
 

Dress Down Day!  

Friday, December 13th 

The Kindergarten Classes are sponsoring a Dress Down Day on 

Friday, December 13th to benefit the Pajama Program! 

 

Pre School through 3rd grade may dress in pajamas. 

4th-8th grade may dress down.  

 
 

Please send in $2 or any donation you would like to make! 

  

 

We will be collecting NEW children sized pajamas, as well as NEW 

children’s books. Pajamas for older children (Grades 5th-8th) are 

particularly low. Please remember that when you go shopping! 

Drop off donations in box located in foyer. 
 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 
 

Pajama Program, a 501 (c)3 is a not-for-profit organization, provides new, warm pajamas and 

new books to children in need in the United States, and around the world, many who are hoping 

and waiting to be adopted.  


